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This is just enabling the homeless problem even more. It is NOT compassionate to 

allow people to live on the streets in squalor with untreated mental illness and drug 

addiction. It is not safe nor fair to the community and our hardworking, tax paying 

citizens. The fact that other states are shipping their homeless here says it all. There 

needs to be designated camping period.  


